
 

 

A team of researchers at the University of Washington Center for Health 
Workforce Studies is interetsed in learning from your personal experience and 
expertise about how you started in long-term care & what is needed to better 
support you in your work.

You Qualify If You 
• Are a Nursing Assistant Certified 

(NAC) or Home Care Aide (HCA). 
• Work in assisted living facilities, 

skilled nursing facilities/nursing 
homes, or adult family homes. 

• Are interested in sharing your 
experiences and perspectives about 
long-term care work. 

Participants will be compensated with a 
$50 electronic gift card. 

Participation Involves 
• One-time research interview of 

approximately 45 minutes. 
• Interview conducted via Zoom or 

phone at a time that is convenient 
for you. 

• Responses will be kept confidential. 
• Participation is voluntary. 

 
 

Interested? Scan the QR Code to 
Complete the Eligibility Survey or 

Email Us at the Contact Below
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Please contact Danbi Lee at danbilee@uw.edu   
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